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As an Adult Foster Home provider in Josephine County I am in opposition of House 

Bill 3838.  If this Bill passes I will be forced into closing my care home due to the 

massive increase in payroll costs.   The APD rate for Medicaid residence does not 

adequately compensate to  pay employee's.  This Bill will greatly impact the number 

of Adult Foster Homes available to provide services to the elderly and disabled living 

in our community  


